
 
Hotel	Accommodation	

The	ILASS	2023	Conference	venue	will	be	the	University	of	Naples	Federico	II	located	in	
Piazzale	Tecchio	80	–	80125	–	Naples,	Italy	in	the	Fuorigrotta	district	(A).	

	

For	walking	distance	access	to	the	Conference	we	recommend	accommodation	in	Fuorigrotta.	All	other	
hotels	are	 located	 in	different	areas	of	 the	 city	and	you	can	 reach	 the	Congress	Venue	with	public	
transportation.			

	

	



 
	

	
SUGGESTED	HOTELS	

We	kindly	suggest	you	to	visit	their	websites	and	to	reserve	your	room	
well	in	advance	being	September	high	season	period.	

	
DISTRICTS	

	
	
	

Fuorigrotta	district:		
It	is	one	of	the	most	recent	area	of	Naples.	Its	name	means:	“Out	of	the	Gallery”	as	this	area	is	located	
on	the	other	part	of	a	Gallery	which	divides	the	city	into	2	parts.	
	
Mergellina	district:		
Like	for	the	seafront	district,	many	B/B	of	the	area	have	a	wonderful	see	view.	Recommended	for	
those	who	love	walking	near	the	sea	
	
Seafront	district:		
This	is	the	most	elegant	part	of	the	city	with	a	spectacular	view	on	the	Gulf	of	Naples.	Nightlife,	bars	
and	restaurants	are	always	open	for	tourist	and	local	people.	
	
Chiaia	District:	
A	calm	and	residential	area	of	Naples,	it	hosts	the	main	brands	of	Italian	fashion.		

	 	



 
	
	

FUORIGROTTA	DISTRICT	HOTELS	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	

LHP	NAPOLI	PALACE	&	SPA*****	
Viale	Augusto,	74	
80125	Naples	

Ph.	+39	081	2394844	
Website:	https://www.lhpnapolipalace.it/		

	
Born	from	the	philosophy	behind	LHP,	the	luxury	hotel	Napoli	Palace	&	Spa	aims	for	an	intimate	
and	 reserved	 welcome,	 which	 is	 accompanied	 by	 elegant	 atmospheres,	 highly	 modern	
environments	and	a	precise	and	punctual	attention	to	the	guest's	needs.		

The	Francy	Restaurant,	which	combines	traditional	cuisine	with	innovation	and	sophistication;	the	
Partenope	Rooftop,	which	features	a	lounge	bar,	outdoor	pool	with	Jacuzzi,	solarium	with	beds	and	
sofas	and	outdoor	lounges.	

Located	in	Fuorigrotta,	Napoli	Palace	&	Spa	is	also	well-connected	to	the	center	of	Naples	and	the	
surrounding	area	thanks	to	the	subway	and	transportation	available	in	the	area.	You	can	also	enjoy	
an	exclusive	shuttle	service	to	and	from	the	center,	a	private	covered	garage	subject	to	reservation	
and	availability,	and	two	Porsche	electric	charging	stations.	

	 	



 
	

	

	

	
HOTEL	PALAZZO	ESEDRA****	
Piazzale	Vincenzo	Tecchio,	50	

80125	Naples	
Ph.	+39	081	2421111	

Email:		
Website:	https://www.palazzoesedra.it/en/		

	

	

The	 Hotel	 Palazzo	 Esedra	 in	 Naples	 is	 a	 4-star	 hotel	 located	 at	 the	 entrance	 of	 the	 Mostra	
d'Oltremare,	the	most	important	exhibition	center	in	Central	and	Southern	Italy.	It	is	strategically	
located	in	the	Campi	Flegrei	area,	a	few	steps	from	the	Ferrovia	Cumana	station,	the	underground	
line	2	station	and	close	to	the	Fuorigrotta	exit	of	the	Tangenziale.	It	is	located	a	few	meters	from	the	
RAI	studios	in	Naples,	the	Diego	Armando	Maradona	Stadium	and	the	Engineering	Faculty	of	the	
Università	degli	Studi	Federico	II.	Hotel	Palazzo	Esedra	combines	history,	modernity	and	comfort.	
The	building	was	designed	in	the	1930s	by	the	architect	Marcello	Canino.	The	rich	breakfast	buffet	
is	served	in	the	splendid	room	with	frescoes	by	the	artist	Emilio	Notte.	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	



 
	

	

	

MONTESPINA	PARK	HOTEL*****	
Via	Prov.	San	Gennaro,	2	
80125	Naples	(IT)	
Ph.	+39	0817629687	

E-mail	info@montespina.com	
Website:	http://www.montespina.com/en/	

	
										 	 	 	 	 	
The	Montespina	 Park	 Hotel	is	 a	 refined	 hotel	 located	 in	 Agnano	 Terme,	 in	 the	 western	 part	 of	
Naples,	in	an	ancient	period	villa,	completely	refurbished,	where	guests	can	relax	in	a	welcoming	
and	cosy	atmosphere,	very	close	to	the	main	motorways	and	connection	roads,	at	a	short	distance	
from	the	exposition	center	Mostra	d’Oltremare	and	1.5	km	far	from	Città	della	Scienza.	

Montespina	Park	Hotel	Resort	is	set	on	a	hill,	from	which	it	takes	its	name,	and	is	surrounded	by	a	
30.000	sqm	park	with	ample	 free	parking	space,	secular	trees,	 flowers	and	 luxuriant	citrus	 fruit	
trees	typical	of	Mediterranean	vegetation,	with	lively	and	strong	colours.	

The	beautiful	sweet-water	swimming	pool,	surrounded	by	a	patio	with	chairs	and	deck	lounges,	is	
open	in	the	summer	period	until	late	afternoon,	allowing	hotel	guests	restful	swims	and	pleasant	
moments	of	 relax,	while	children	can	entertain	 themselves	 in	 the	play	area	or	by	 the	swimming	
pool,	specially	equipped	for	them.	
Please	 note	 that	 it	 is	 compulsory	 to	 wear	 a	 bathing	 cap	 during	 swimming.	 These	 can	 also	 be	
purchased	at	the	hotel.	
Even	though	it	is	close	to	the	city	centre,	the	hotel	is	an	oasis	of	peace	and	quietness,	and	the	ideal	
place	for	both	business	and	leisure	travellers,	thanks	to	an	attentive	and	professional	staff	always	
at	hand.	It	can	also	boast	of	a	wide	choice	of	congress	facilities	



 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	

HOTEL	CRISTINA***	
Via	Diocleziano,	109	

80125	Napoli	
Ph.	+39	081	762	13	69	

Email:	info@hotelcristinanapoli.com			
Website:	http://www.hotelcristinanapoli.com/	

	
Hotel	Cristina	is	a	brand	new	three	star	superior	hotel	strategically	located	in	Naples	(Italy),	nearby	
Mostra	d'Oltremare	Congress	Center	and	just	a	few	steps	from	the	Cavalleggeri	d'Aosta	Metro	Station	
to	 reach	 easy	 in	 a	 few	minutes	 the	 historical	 Centre	 and	 enjoy	 a	 visit	 to	 one	 of	 the	world’s	most	
beautiful	art	cities.	Thanks	to	its	peculiar	location	the	Property	is	a	great	accommodation	choice	for	
business	and	leisure	purposes.	
	
The	Lobby	is	a	spectacular	sight:	contrasting	colours,	armchairs	as	modern	artworks,	the	intensity	of	
the	Indian	Rainforest	Brown	Marble...	peculiar	atmosphere	frames	the	portrait	of	Cristina,	a	legendary	
female	figure,	which	stands	on	everything	expressing	a	timeless	beauty,	the	fusion	of	different	cultures,	
the	eyes	of	the	traveller,	the	mysterious	and	fascinating	soul	of	a	contradictory	city,	such	as	Naples.	
	 	



 
	
	

JFK	HOTEL	NAPLES***	
	

	
	

Via	John	Fitzgerald	Kennedy,	141/145	
80125	Napoli	

Ph.	+39	081	621777	
Email:	jfk.na@bestwestern.it	

Website: https://www.hoteljfknapoli.it/en/home-page.aspx		
	
	
The	JFK	Hotel	is	 a	 comfortable	 three-star	hotel	situated	 in	 the	west	of	Naples,	 it	has	a	 lobby	and	a	
breakfast	room	that	offers	a	rich	daily	breakfast	buffet.		
	
The	 JFK	Hotel	 has	40	 rooms,	 including	 rooms	with	 king	 size	bed	 and	 room	with	double	 sofa	bed.		
	
All	rooms	are	nicely	furnished,	suite	with	shower	or	bath	and	are	equipped	with	the	latest	amenities	
such	as	color	TV,	air	conditioning,	minibar,	direct	dial	telephone,	wardrobe,	hair	dryer	and	safe,	also	
the	entire	structure	is	covered	by	internet-wi-fi.	
	 	



 
	

HOTEL	NUVO’****	

 

Via	Nuova	Agnano,	5	
80125	Napoli	NA	

Ph.	+39	081	1956	6566	
Website:	https://www.hotelnuvo.it/it/	

Nuvò	 Hotel	 in	 Naples,	 Italy,	 is	4-star	 hotel	that	 offers	 a	highly	 personalised	 service	with	
consideration	for	individual	needs	and	requirements.	The	Reception	can	give	you	information	on	
Naples	events,	the	best	restaurants	and	what	not	to	miss.	

	 	



 
	

MERGELLINA	HOTELS	

PALAZZO	CAPPUCCINI	ART	RELAIS	

	

C.so	Vittorio	Emanuele,	730	
80122	Naples	(IT)	

Ph.	+39	379	255	6742	
Email:	info@palazzocappuccini.it	

Website:	https://www.palazzocappuccini.it/?lang=en	

	

Palazzo	Cappuccini	|	Art	Relais	is	located	in	the	heart	of	the	city	of	Naples,	in	the	beautiful	
neighborhood	of	Mergellina.	The	building	has	14	rooms	and	two	terraces,	where	you	can	enjoy,	relax	
and	let	yourself	get	carried	away	by	the	enchanting	view	of	the	Gulf	of	Naples.	

Palazzo	 Cappuccini	 is	 just	 a	 few	 minutes	 walking	 from	 some	 of	 the	 main	 attractions	 of	 the	 city:	
Plebiscito	Square	and	the	adjoining	Royal	Palace,	the	San	Carlo	Theater,	Maschio	Angioino	Castle,	the	
Caracciolo	Seafront	and	the	characteristic	Borgo	Marinari.	
	
The	building	is	also	strategically	located	to	take	advantage	of	public	transport:	the	hotel,	for	instance,	
is	just	100	meters	away	from	the	railway	and	the	underground	station	of	Mergellina;	250	meters	away	
from	the	Maritime	Station	for	connections	to	the	Gulf	Islands	(Ischia,	Capri	and	Procida),	50	meters	
away	from	the	taxi	station,	250	meters	away	from	the	Cumana	Railway	Station	to	reach	the	Campi	
Flegrei,	and	only	100	meters	away	from	two	private	car	parkings.		
	
Palazzo	Cappuccini	is	located	in	a	very	lively	and	dynamic	area,	full	of	historic	bars	and	restaurants,	
all	 reachable	by	walking	 along	 the	Riviera	di	 Chiaia,	 the	 Seafront	 and	 the	 city	 center	 in	 just	 a	 few	
minutes.	
	 	



 
	
	

50	SUITE	B&B	
	

	
Via	Giambattista	Pergolesi,	1	B	

80122	Napoli	NA	
Ph.	+39	081	18242000	
Email:	info@50suite.it	

Website:	https://www.50suite.it/		
	
	 	



 
	

HROOMS	B&B	

	
Lungomare	Francesco	Caracciolo,	11	-	Mergellina	

80122	-	Napoli	-	Italy	
Ph.	+39	081	0322226	

Website: http://en.hroomsnaples.it/	
	

The	 H	 rooms	 is	 well	 positioned	 centrally	 and	 strategically	 located	 in	 the	 quiet	 and	 renowned	
Mergellina	 district.	 It	 is	 on	 the	 seafront	 of	 Naples	 in	 the	 Mergellina	 area	 near	 the	 American	
Consulate	and	in	Piazza	Sannazaro	right	in	front	of	the	port	of	Mergellina	and	the	Luise	pier	and	the	
Snav	ticket	office	and	the	Alilauro.	Near	the	Rotonda	Diaz	and	the	Villa	Comunale,	15	minutes	from	
Castel	dell'Ovo	and	via	Partenope.	

All	the	rooms	have	windows,	air	conditioning,	king-size	bed	(some	with	extra	bed)	Plasma	TV,	free	
wi	fi,	telephone,	hairdryer,	mirror	and	complimentary	toiletries,	boiler	with	teas.On	request,	extra	
charge,	are	available		bathrobe	and	slippers.	

Available	for	all	of	our	clients,	an	internet	point	with	the	Mac	22	“.	

All	our	rooms	are	of	a	different	color:	entering	the	hotel	and	choose	the	one	you	like	best	(when	
booking	 indicate	 the	 number	 of	 the	 chosen	 room,	 will	 content	 your	 request	 and	 subject	 to	
availability	of	rooms	and	check	with	our	office	booking).	

	 	



 
	

METRO	900	BOUTIQUE	HOTEL	

	

C.so	Vittorio	Emanuele,	6	Napoli	
Ph.	+39	081	2404284	

Emai:	info@metro900hotel.com	
Website:	https://www.metro900hotel.com/en/	

	

Located	in	the	Chiaia	district,	Metro	900	covers	the	wing	of	one	of	the	most	prestigious	buildings	of	
Neapolitan	architectural	culture,	inside	which	there	is	also	the	historic	Mergellina	station,	a	hub	to	
reach	the	main	landmarks	of	the	city.	

Just	a	few	stops	and	you	will	find	yourself	in	the	very	heart	of	the	historic	center	of	Naples:	rich	in	
buildings	and	artworks	of	great	value	renowned	all	over	the	world:	from	the	majestic	Piazza	del	
Plebiscito	to	the	Royal	Palace,	from	the	imposing	Maschio	Angioino	to	the	Archaeological	Museum,	
passing	 through	 the	 evocative	 alleys	 like	 Spaccanapoli	 and	 San	 Gregorio	 Armeno,	 home	 of	 the	
master	cribs.	

	

	 	



 
SEAFRONT	HOTELS	

	
GRAND	HOTEL	VESUVIO	*****L	

	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	

Via	Partenope	45	
80121	Naples	(IT)		

Ph.	+39	081	7640044	
Email:		info@vesuvio.it	

				Website:	www.vesuvio.it	
	
Located	right	on	the	seafront,	the	prestigious	Grand	Hotel	Vesuvio	overlooks	the	Gulf	of	Naples,	the	
island	of	Capri	and	Mount	Vesuvius.	These	views	can	be	admired	from	its	rooftop	restaurant.	This	5-
star	hotel	features	a	luxury	indoor	pool,	fitness	centre	with	personal	trainer	and	a	wellness	area	with	
hot	tub,	sauna	and	steam	bath.		
	
Rooms	are	spacious	and	elegantly	decorated.	All	air-conditioned,	they	also	feature	a	minibar	and	a	TV	
with	satellite	and	pay-per-view	channels.	Some	have	a	balcony	with	sea	views.	The	Vesuvio	Grand	
Hotel	serves	a	varied	buffet	breakfast	each	morning.	The	Caruso	Roof	Garden	Restaurant	on	the	9th	
floor	offers	classic	Italian	cuisine	and	panoramic	views	across	the	Mediterranean	Sea.	



 
EUROSTARS	HOTEL	EXCELSIOR	****	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	

	
Via	Partenope	48	
80121	Naples	(IT)	

Ph.	+39	081	7640111	
Email:	reservations@eurostarshotelcompany.com	

Website:	www.excelsior.it	
	
Overlooking	 the	Bay	 of	Naples	 and	 standing	 true	 to	 Italian	 customs,	Hotel	 Excelsior	 combines	 the	
breath	taking,	elegant	beauty	of	Naples	with	modern	luxury	and	a	touch	of	antiquity.		
	
With	 its	 luxurious	 crystal	 chandeliers,	 finely	 woven	 rugs,	 and	 superb	 Italian	marble	 floors,	 Hotel	
Excelsior	is	a	favourite	haunt	of	artists,	intellectuals,	and	international	celebrities.		
	
Open	our	finely	carved	doors	to	an	outside	world	of	the	city’s	most	famous	shops	and	attractions.		
	 	



 
	

GRAND	HOTEL	SANTA	LUCIA****S	

 	

Via	Partenope	46	
80121	Naples	(IT)	

Ph.	+39	081	7640666	
Email:	reservations@santalucia.it	

Website:	www.santalucia.it		

Grand	Hotel	Santa	Lucia,	a	4-star	hotel,	represents	a	lifestyle.	Crossing	the	threshold	of	the	hall,	in	
Art	Nouveau	style,	the	atmosphere	that	you	breathe	is	of	the	Neapolitan	Belle	Epoque.	The	elegance,	
privacy	 and	 a	 unique	 style	 of	 its,	 kind	make	 it	 a	 second	home	 for	many	 famous	people	 visiting	
Naples.	
	
The	panorama	that	can	be	admired	from	the	rooms	and	suites,	all	recently	renovated,	offers	a	view	
of	Vesuvius	and	the	entire	bay	of	Naples	in	the	foreground	the	majestic	Castel	Dell	‘Ovo.	

	 	



 
	

HOTEL	ROYAL	CONTINENTAL	****	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	

	
Via	Partenope,	38/44		
80121	Naples	(IT)	

ph.	+39	081	7644800	
Email:	book@royalcontinental.it	

Website:	www.royalcontinental.it	
	

The	Royal	 Continental	 hotel	 is	 located	 on	 the	Naples	waterfront	 and	 offers	 an	 ideal	 location	with	
superb	views	of	the	gulf.	Charismatic	hospitality,	flexible	and	dynamic	services,	a	warm	welcome	and	
lots	of	atmosphere.		

The	Hotel	Royal	Continental	 can	boast	a	half	 century	of	experience	 in	 the	hospitality	business	and	
believes	in	enhancing	the	environment	by	leaving	the	natural	habitat	untouched	and	offering	guests	
the	highest	levels	of	comfort.	

	 	



 
	

PARTENOPE	RELAIS	

	

Via	Nicolò	Tommaseo	1	
80121	Naples	(IT)		

Ph.	+39	081	19570632	
Email:	reservations@partenoperelais.it	

Website:	https://www.partenoperelais.it/en/	

	

Born	in	2013	from	a	skilful	and	accurate	restoration	of	a	prestigious	neoclassical	building,	the	Relais	
Partenope	shows	all	the	elegance	and	harmony	of	a	design	hotel	in	the	spectacular	scenery	of	the	Bay	
of	Naples.		

The	spacious	and	luxurious	Rooms	and	Suites	offer	stunning	views	of	the	sea,	Vesuvius,	the	island	of	
Capri	and	the	Sorrento	Coast,	and	every	convenience	for	those	seeking	exclusivity	and	style	in	Naples.	

	 	



 
	

REX	LIFESTYLE	HOTEL	***	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

Via	Palepoli,	12	
80121	Naples	(IT)	

Ph.	+39	081	7649389	
Email:	info@hotel-rex.it	

Website:	www.hotel-rex.it	
	

A	few	steps	from	the	waterfront	district	of	San	Ferdinando,	just	minutes	from	picturesque	sites	like	
Castel	dell'Ovo,	Borgo	Marinari	and	Piazza	Plebiscito,	the	Hotel	Rex	of	Naples	welcomes	you	in	an	Art	
Nouveau	building	with	a	cozy	Mediterranean	atmosphere,	enhanced	by	comfortable	rooms,	elegant	
simplicity	and	careful	attention	to	detail.		
	
Cradle	of	ancient	cultures,	romantic	source	of	 inspiration,	 full	of	places	to	visit,	people	to	meet-the	
most	authentic	Naples	is	all	this	and	much	more.		
	 	



 
	

B&B		PALAZZO	CHIATAMONE		

	
	

Via	Chiatamone	6	
80121	Naples	(IT)	

Ph.	+39	081	2481179	
Email:	palazzochiatamone@gmail.com		

Website:	http://www.palazzochiatamone.it/home.asp	

	
Located	in	Naples	historical	center,	near	the	most	important	shopping	streets,	the	pier,	the	sea,	and	
the	magnificent	Via	Caracciolo,	there	is	Palazzo	Chiatamone.	Placed	in	an	historic	'900	building,	it	
offers	 accommodations	 for	 different	 requires	 everyone	 with	 private	 bathroom,	 hairdryer	 and	
courtesy	 set,	 and	 a	 10	 hours	 a	 day	 reception	 to	 simplify	 the	 check-in	 and	 check-out	 process,	 a	
professional,	and	attentive	staff.	
	 	



 
	

	

B&B	NAPOLITREE	

	

Via	Chiatamone	6	
80121	Naples	(IT)	

Ph.	+39	081	2457494	
Website: https://napolitree.it/en/	

Napoli	Tree	Room&Breakfast	is	in	via	Chiatamone	no.	6	on	the	third	floor	of	a	historic	building	in	
the	very	heart	of	Naples,	next	to	the	Caracciolo	seafront	and	a	20-minute	walk	from	the	city	centre.	
Our	Guest	House	has	6	modern	and	welcoming	rooms.	An	 ideal	solution	 for	couples,	 families	or	
groups	 of	 friends	 seeking	 a	 quiet	 haven	 just	 a	 stone’s	 throw	 away	 from	 the	 sea	 while	 visiting	
bustling	Naples.	

	 	



 
	

B&B	ORSINI	46	
	

	
	

Via	Generale	Orsini	46	
80121	Naples	(IT)	

Mob.	+39		335	7109484	
Email:	info@orsini46.it	

Website:	http://www.orsini46.it/index_en.html		

The	bed	and	breakfast,	built	inside	a	building	from	the	early	'900,	is	located	in	the	prestigious	area	
of	Saint	Lucia,	ancient	and	noble	heart	of	Naples,	home	of	the	largest	luxury	hotel,	a	few	meters	from	
the	promenade	of	Via	Caracciolo	and	Plebiscite	Square	and	Royal	Palace,	the	main	monuments	of	
Naples	are	all	within	walking	distance.	

	 	



 
	

	

B&B	LE	MUMMARELLE	

	

	

Via	Santa	Lucia	133	
80121	Naples	(IT)		

Ph.	+39	081	1854	0834	
Email:	info@lemummarelle.com	

Website: https://en.lemummarelle.com/camere-ed-appartamenti		

Discover	 the	wonderful	 rooms	 located	 in	Via	 Santa	 Lucia,	 a	 stone's	 throw	 from	 the	 Lungomare	
Caracciolo	and	the	famous	Piazza	del	Plebiscito,	in	the	heart	of	the	city.	
Rooms	that	stand	out	for	the	attention	to	detail	with	modern	furnishings	and	equipped	with	every	
comfort	needed	to	enjoy	a	unique	and	relaxing	stay.	
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	



 
	

CHIAIA	DISTRICT	HOTEL	(Shopping	area)	

GRAND	HOTEL	PARKER’S	*****L	

	
	

Corso	Vittorio	Emanuele,	135	
80121	Naples	(IT)	

Ph.	+39	081	761	2474	
Email:	info@grandhotelparkers.it	

Website:	https://www.grandhotelparkers.it/	

	
The	Grand	Hotel	Parker's	is	located	in	an	elegant	and	quiet	area	of	Naples,	in	the	exclusive	Chiaia	
district,	which	is	a	point	of	passage	to	the	main	attractions	of	the	city	such	as	Piazza	dei	Martiri,	
Mergellina	 and	 the	 splendid	 seafront	of	Naples.	 For	 those	who	 love	 shopping,	Via	dei	Mille,	Via	
Chiaia,	Spaccanapoli	are	places	not	 to	be	missed.	The	Grand	Hotel	Parker’s	offers	79	rooms	and	
suites	where	our	guests	can	savour	the	heritage	and	impeccable	service	of	the	first	luxury	hotel	in	
Naples.	
	 	



 
	

THE	BRITANNIQUE	HOTEL*****	

	

Corso	Vittorio	Emanuele	133	
80121	Naples	(IT)	

Ph.	+39	081	0902000	
Email:	info@thebritannique.com	

Website:	https://www.thebritannique.com/en/index.php	

	

Much	more	 than	 just	 a	 hotel,	 The	Britannique	 is	 a	 true	Neapolitan	 institution,	which	 today	has	
renewed	its	splendor.	After	the	renovation,	Naples	is	present	in	every	detail	of	the	hotel.	Each	floor,	
through	colors	and	materials,	recalls	one	of	the	layers	of	the	city:	the	lava	of	the	subsoil	inspires	the	
spa;	the	hall	recalls	the	courtyards	of	the	buildings,	while	the	floors	of	the	rooms	reflect	the	colors	
of	the	gardens,	domes	and	sky	of	Naples.	

	 	



 
	

HOTEL	EXE	MAJESTIC	****	

	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

Largo	Vasto	a	Chiaia	68	
80121	Naples	(IT)	
Ph.	+39	081	416500	

Email:	reservations@exemajestic.com	
Website:	http://www.exemajestic.com/	

	
The	ideal	choice	for	the	guests	who	prefer	the	dynamic	side	of	the	City.	
In	 the	heart	of	Naples,	nestled	among	 the	 finest	 shops	and	nightlife	 the	city	has	 to	offer,	 the	Hotel	
Majestic	is	the	ideal	choice	for	guests	who	prefer	the	dynamic	side	of	Naples.		
Service	is	warm	and	personalized	in	the	Neapolitan	tradition.		
	 	



 
	
	

HOTEL	PALAZZO	ALABARDIERI	****	

	

              	

Via	Alabardieri	38	
80121	Naples	(IT)	
Ph.	+39	081	415278	

Email:	info@palazzoalabardieri.it	
Website:	www.palazzoalabardieri.it/en/	

	
The	Hotel	Palazzo	Alabardieri	is	in	the	heart	of	the	city,	in	the	luxury	shopping	area.	
Within	few	metres	you	can	find	piazza	del	Plebiscito	with	its	famous	Basilica	of	San	Francesco	di	
Paola,	San	Carlo	Theatre	and	the	Royal	Palace.	
	 	



 
	

	 	
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

B/B	PALAZZO	SATRIANO	
Riviera	di	Chiaia,	287	
80121	Naples	(IT)	

Ph.	+39	351	2890284	
Email:	booking@bbpalazzosatriano.com	

Website:	https://www.bbpalazzosatriano.com/english.html	

	

The	B&B	Palazzo	Satriano	is	located	in	its	namesake	building,	the	Palazzo	Ravaschieri	di	Satriano,	
in	the	heart	of	the	shopping	and	nightlife	of	Naples.	As	a	backdrop	Piazza	Vittoria,	Via	Calabritto,	
Piazza	dei	Martiri	and	the	charming	Caracciolo	waterfront	promenade	from	which	you	can	admire	
the	magnificent	Castel	dell’Ovo.	

Palazzo	Ravaschieri	di	Satriano,	built	in	1605,	was	the	first	seat	of	the	viceroy	then	moved	to	Prince	
Philip	 Ravaschieri	 of	 Satriano	 and	 his	 beautiful	 wife	 Teresa	 Filangieri	 Ravaschieri	 Satriano.		
Wolfgang	 Goethe	 was	 so	 impressed	 during	 his	 stay	 at	 the	 Palace,	 that	 he	 mentioned	 it	 in	 his	
masterpiece	"Journey	to	Italy"	in	1816.	

The	location	of	the	B&B	Palazzo	Satriano	is	amazing	no	matter	what	the	purpose	of	the	visit	of	its	
guests	is,	having	a	taxi	rank	across	from	the	entrance,	the	Molo	Beverello,	which	provides	links	to	
the	main	islands	in	the	bay,	just	a	few	minutes	away	from	the	Capodichino	Airport	and	the	Central	
Station	in	30	minutes.	

With	 a	 leisurely	walk	 to	 the	 city	 center	 you	 can	 reach	 and	 admire	 numerous	works	 of	 art	 and	
architecture	pride	of	the	city	of	Naples.	



 
B&B	STARBIEN	

	

 

	Vico	Belledonne	16	
80121	Naples	(IT)	

Mob.	+39	379	1857904		
Website:	https://bb-starbien.hotel-naples.com/it/#main	

	
Located	700	metres	from	Piazza	Amedeo	railway	station,	B&B	Starbien	Naples	offers	quick	access	
to	Piazza	dei	Martiri.	Guests	will	have	access	to	a	parking	nearby	for	added	convenience.	The	venue	
is	 set	 at	 in	 17	minutes'	walk	 to	 Galleria	 Umberto	 I.	 Piazza	 San	 Gaetano	 can	 be	 found	within	 5	
minutes'	drive	away	from	the	bed	&	breakfast.	You	can	get	to	the	16th	-	century	monument	"Royal	
Palace	of	Naples"	in	a	few	minutes	by	car.	Units	include	air	conditioning,	WiFi	and	a	balcony.	

	 	



 
	

POERIO25	BOUTIQUE	STAY	

 	

Via	Carlo	Poerio	25	
80121	Naples	(IT)	

Ph.	+39	081	2591232	
Website:	www.poerio25.it 

The	hotel	is	located	in	a	small	street	that	connects	Piazza	San	Pasquale	a	Chiaia	and	Piazza	dei	Martiri,	
among	the	most	famous	in	the	city.	We	are	a	ten-minute	walk	from	the	Piazza	Amedeo	subway	station	
and	near	the	Napoli	Mergellina	maritime	station.	The	hotel	is	walking	distance	from	places	such	as	
Castel	dell'Ovo,	Teatro	di	San	Carlo,	Piazza	Plebiscito.	Located	in	the	heart	of	Chiaia	area,	the	most	
commercial	 area	with	 the	most	 exclusive	 stores	 in	 the	 city.	We	 are	 flanked	by	 a	 small	 street	 (Via	
Caracciolo)	with	all	the	traditional	flavor	and	charm	of	Naples,	and	the	wide	and	elegant	Riviera	di	
Chiaia,	with	sumptuous	palaces	dating	back	to	the	18th	and	19th	centuries.	
	
	
	
We	kindly	suggest	you	to	visit	their	websites	and	to	reserve	your	room	
well	 in	 advance	 being	 September	 high	 season	 period.	
To	 find	 different	 kind	 of	 accommodation	 and	 B&B	 please	 go	 on	 the	
major	search	engines	such	as	Expedia	or	Booking.	


